Notice for revised date of Bid-opening for Sale of Official Car (CD-13)

Following the nationwide lockdown in Bhutan from 11" Aug 2020, Embassy of India, Thimphu
postponed the opening of bids for “Sale of old Parado Car” earlier scheduled on 11/09/2020.

Consequent to the opening of lockdown by RGOB, it has been decided to open the bids on
14/09/2020 Monday (16:00 Hrs) at India House Estate. All the bidders are requested to ensure their
presence in person or through their authorized representative to witnesses the opening of bids.
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